
Silver Jackets Meeting  

Tuesday April 14, 2015 

Georgia Tech Student Center, Room 343 

Minutes 

Members Attending (25)  Ward O. Winer, Len Parsons, Robert Green, Andy Smith, Steve Dickerson, 
Carol Heller, Sally Jackson, Walter Allen, Wayne Book, Jerry Thuesen, Jamie J. Goode, Ian Gatland, 
Eugene Patronis, Frank Roper, Susan Keenan, C. A. Johnston, Patricia Glore, Sandra Thornton, Maureen 
Glass, Jo McIver, Martha Farley, Annette Satterfield, Roger Rupnow, Pat Davis , Jo Freeman  

Business Meeting 

Len Parsons, Vice President of Silver Jackets, called the meeting to order and welcomed the 
members and reminded them that USG / Tech Benefits has scheduled a meeting to provide 
information about upcoming changes in the Board of Regents Health Plan for Medicare-eligible 
Retirees: 

 Friday, May 8 at 11:00 AM in the Student Center Auditorium.  This presentation will be by Aon 
Retiree Health Exchange, the private exchange through which Board of Regents Health Plan is 
offering Medicare-eligible retirees a defined contribution, which can be used to purchase private 
supplemental Medicare coverage. 

Vice President Parsons introduced Jasmine Burton, a recent Georgia. Tech graduate. Her three-
person team won Tech’s 2014 InVenture Prize Competition.  She is Founder & President of her 
company Wish for WASH.    

Ms. Burton explained that Wish for WASH, LLC is a social impact organization designed to 
bring innovation to sanitation. 

Topics discussed by Ms. Burton included the following: 

Review of immense need for sanitation facilities particularly in view of the massive 
numbers of refugees in today’s world; 

Existing products on the market; 

Historical steps in the development of the new product; 

Key factors in design of the product:  odor control, user experience, cutting cost to $40. 

Vice President Parsons announced that Sherri Johnson would present a program on 3D Printing 
and Model Railroading at the May 12 Meeting of the Silver Jackets. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Robert Earl Green 


